


Prescription drug abuse is the fastest growing drug problem in the United States.

We can all play an important role in preventing prescription drug abuse by
safeguarding our homes and our medications by following these simple steps:

MONITOR • EDUCATE • DISPOSE • SECURE

The Oakland County Health Division will not deny participation in its programs based on race, sex, religion, national origin, 
age or disability. State and Federal eligibility requirements apply for certain programs.

For questions concerning safeguarding
your home and prescription medications,
please contact:

Nurse On Call (NOC)
................................... 1-800-848-5533

Oakland County Health Division
............................. OakGov.com/Health

Operation Medicine CabinetTM

.............................. oaklandsheriff.com


